
Attention Candidates of Combined Graduate Level Examination, 2015 

(Tier-I), 9th August 2015 – Morning Session 

 

 It had come to notice of the Commission that a particular series of 

Question paper booklets distributed in the Northern Region (in cities other 

than Delhi) had some printing errors. The Commission had decided to call 

such candidates for a re-examination on 30th August, 2015 in Forenoon 

Session, who had actually appeared and had such errors in the Question 

booklets provided to them. 

 Such candidates were requested to give their details including the 

scanned copy of the relevant page/s of the booklet with clear mention of 

the Test Form No. and other details, so as to enable the Commission to 

establish veracity of such claims and if found correct, issue fresh admit 

cards for the re-examination. 

 Based on the representations as well as supervisor’s irregularity 

report, a list of such candidates have been prepared and placed on the 

web-site. The re-examination for those candidates will be held on 

30.08.2015 (Sunday) at Delhi and Jaipur Centre only.  

 In case it is found that any candidate has misrepresented, the 

Commission reserves the right to take appropriate action. 

If a candidate does not appear in the re-examination, his/her OMR 

sheets of the examination held on 09.08.2015 will be evaluated. 

 


